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PROVOST’S ENGAGEMENTS 

 
 
 

PURPOSE OF REPORT 
 
1. To advise the Council of a number of civic engagements attended by and civic duties 
performed by Provost Carmichael since the last meeting. 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION 
 
2. That the report be noted. 
 
 
REPORT 
 
3. Since the last meeting of the Council, the Provost has attended a number of civic 
engagements on behalf of the Council and carried out a number of civic duties. Details are 
as follows:- 
 
27 March – Attended East Renfrewshire’s Vocational Commercial Culinary Arts Programme 
Banquet, Eastwood House 
 
28 March – Attended Arthurlie Community Centre Annual Senior Citizens Dinner, Arthurlie 
House, Barrhead 
 
29 March – Hosted the Glasgow Jewish Representative Council’s Centenary Celebrations, 
Carmichael Hall 
 
31 March - Citizenship Ceremony welcoming 4 new people to East Renfrewshire 
 
8 April – Hosted the Presentation of a British Empire Medal by the Lord-Lieutenant to a 
constituent  
 
12 April – Attended the Opening of the Green at Stamperland Bowling Club 
 
25 April –  Attended Glasgow Phoenix Choir Concert in the Royal Concert Hall, Glasgow 
 
26 April – Attended at 205th Glasgow Company Boys Brigade Annual Display, Eaglesham 
Parish Church, Montgomery Street, Eaglesham 
 
27 April – Attended Yom HaShoah, Banqueting Suite, Giffnock & Newlands Hebrew 
Congregation, 222 Fenwick Road 
 
28 April - Citizenship Ceremony welcoming 5 new people to East Renfrewshire 
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4 May – Attended Yom Hazikaron Service to commemorate Israeli Soldiers and victims of 
terror in Newton Mearns Synagogue 
 
12 May – Attended the Salvation Army West of Scotland Division AGM, St George's Tron 
Church of Scotland, Glasgow 
 
 
P7 School debates  
 
28 March - St Cadoc's P7 School Debate, Council Chamber debating  "This House believes 
that homework should be banned" assisted by Cllr O'Kane 
 
31 March - St Cadoc's P7 School Debate, Council Chamber debating "This House believes 
that school uniforms should be compulsory" assisted by Cllr O'Kane 
 
 
 
 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION 
 
4. That the report be noted. 
 
Report Author 
 
Eamonn Daly, Democratic Services Manager 577 3023 
eamonn.daly@eastrenfrewshire.gov.uk 
 
Background papers 
None 
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